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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

Within the framework of grant assistance for grassroots human security projects of 

the Embassy of Japan, the ceremony marking the hand-over of the Water Purification unit 

at Endama I, took place on Friday, 23
rd

 June 2017 at 10am, in the presence of the 

Ambassador of Japan, H.E. Kunio OKAMURA, the Ambassador of Cameroon in Japan, 

represented by Mrs. NDZENGUE ESSONO Alphonsine Brigitte, the GIC FADESE 

Delegate, Mrs. Adeline BILOA MANGA BILOGO, the sub-division officer of Elig Nfom, 

Mr. DJADAÏ Yacouba, and other personalities.  

 

 

The Grant of 94 million FCFA, signed on the 29
th

 January 2016 enabled the GIC 

FADESE to allow the installation of a water natural purification unit, in order to make 

drinking water accessible and available for all its inhabitants. 

 

 

Through this project which will enable the people of the targeted areas to use their 

local water in good conditions, the Government of Japan would like to contribute to the 

commendable efforts that the Cameroonian Government, which aims to reduce the global 

population not having sustainable access to safe drinking water supplies. 

 


